
 

We love participating in the Silicon Valley Organization / San Jose Works  internship 
programs, and as this year is coming to a close, we’d like to thank them again for the 
great opportunity. 
 
From interview prep and resume 
building, to mock interviews and hiring, 
the program is a great way for high 
school youth to gain valuable Silicon 
Valley work skills. 
  
This year’s intern, Vincent, was a great 
help with all things marketing. From 
video capturing and editing, to joining 
in on conference calls, and content 
review.  He even helped develop some 
super fun business cards and posters, 
and assisted with a LinkedIn outreach 
campaign  

 
Vincent offered insights on how to 
inspire a new generation with print, 
and we’re excited to announce he’s 
agreed to continue helping us now that 
the program has come to a close.  So keep your eye out for new videos and behind the 
scenes footage on our social media sites! 
 
The 2019 program was a huge success, with a variety of companies and industries 
participating throughout the valley.  To see other interns and companies who 
participated, search for the hashtags #strivesanjose and #sanjoseworks on Social 
Media!  
 
We hope you will join us in celebrating a successful summer of working with the next 
generation of Silicon Valley talent thanks to the SVO, San Jose Works, and 
hardworking interns like Vincent!  And if you happen to stop by our office when he’s 
here, be sure to ask him about he super-power of print! 

https://jpgraphics.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ptkhdtt-l-y/
https://jpgraphics.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ptkhdtt-l-j/
https://jpgraphics.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ptkhdtt-l-r/
https://jpgraphics.createsend1.com/t/i-l-ptkhdtt-l-t/

